
Dear @FIRST.NAME , 

After a careful review of your academic record from Spring 2020, it is determined that you have been 
dismissed from the Grossmont-Cuyamaca Community College District (GCCCD). Your academic status has 
changed for one or both of the following reasons: 

1. Academic Dismissal: Any student on academic probation whose semester GPA falls below 2.0 shall 
be academically dismissed. 

OR 

1. Lack-of-Progress Dismissal: Any student on lack-of-progress probation whose semester work 
indicates 50 percent or more units of “W”, “I” or “NP” shall be dismissed. 

Due to Administrative Procedure 4250, any student who has been dismissed from GCCCD may not attend 
classes at Grossmont or Cuyamaca College for one full year. You may return to GCCCD in Fall 2021. 

If you feel that you have been unjustly dismissed or that some extenuating circumstances contributed to 
your lack of success, such as those related COVID-19, you may petition to be considered for Fall 2020 
readmission. To access a petition for readmission or a COVID-19 Petition, please click on one of the 
following links: Grossmont College Petition or Cuyamaca College Petition. 

Send Grossmont petitions to grossmont.petitions@gcccd .edu and send Cuyamaca petitions 
to cuyamaca.admissions@gcccd .edu. 

Your education is important to us. It is our goal to help you address any circumstances that may have 
prevented your success in the past and discuss strategies for future academic improvement. We encourage 
you to utilize this opportunity to petition to be considered for Fall 2020 readmission. Please do not delay in 
seeking support! 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Barbara Gallego 

Interim, Dean of Admissions & Records and Financial Aid 

Grossmont College 

  

Greg Vega 

Director of Admissions & Records 

Cuyamaca College 
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